Disclaimer on Finger/hand/Foot/Inner Lip/Eyelid Tattoos:



It is our professional responsibility to advise our guests that finger/hand/foot/inner lip/eyelid tattoos are not recommended as those specific areas (and its type of skin) is not the best when it comes to retaining ink/pigment compared to other parts of the body (ex. wrist, arm, leg, ribs, etc.).
 It will fade faster than other area placement of the body.. and ink may migrate under the skin sooner or later, causing the tattoo design to look blurry. So it may possibly not look as crisp as you see in social media pictures or immediately after getting tattooed. Although our artists do their best to deposit ink in the proper layer of skin (dermis), these things may or may not happen. 

Of course this is on a case by case situation depending on the individual as every person heals differently depending on their skin type, skin products used, medications, life style, etc..

These are things that a lot of tattoo shops and artists do not warn/ mention, but we ensure to disclose that to our guests. As long as you're aware of that, and would still like to proceed with the finger/hand/foot/inner lip/eyelid tattoo, we'll be happy to accommodate your request.

Please be advised, our studio does not guarantee tattoos in the placement mentioned above. 
Meaning, although we offer a complimentary touch up session for areas of tattoos we’ve done where the ink naturally fell out due to the process of one’s natural skin healing… placement tattooed on finger/hand/foot/inner lip/eyelid are not included in our touch up policy because of the factors mentioned above. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have further questions, feel free to contact our studio during business hours.
